
Date: 11th June, 2025 

To, 
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra Kurla complex, Bandra-East 
Mumbai-400 051 

Symbol: STARCEMENT 

To, 
The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 

Scrip Code: 540575 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) – Revocation of West Bengal 

Incentive Schemes 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the recent Revocation of West Bengal Incentive Schemes and Obligations in 

the Nature of Grants and Incentives Act, 2025, (“the Revocation Act”) enacted in April 2025, 

the Government of West Bengal has retrospectively cancelled all subsidies and grants 

pertaining to various incentive schemes, overriding any judgment, order, decree of any court, 

or direction of any authority or any other law to the contrary.  

In this connection, we wish to inform you that M/s Star Cement Limited (‘the Company’) is 

not availing any subsidy or benefit under any scheme of West Bengal Government and does 

not have any receivables or outstanding dues pertaining to it’s projects in West Bengal. 

Accordingly, the revocation of the incentive schemes by the West Bengal Government has no 

financial or operational impact on the Company. 

This disclosure is being made in the interest of transparency and compliance with the 

applicable provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Star Cement Limited 

Debabrata Thakurta 

Company Secretary 

(M.No.: F6554) 
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